
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Spot the Tot Rug 

 

The Spot the Tot Rug is a tool used to educate drivers, parents and caregivers on the dangers that 

can occur from any direction of a vehicle. By using the rug, onlookers 

can see the risk of "back-over" or "front-over" incidents and the 

importance of always checking around vehicles for children.  

 

The rug is designed to roll out behind a vehicle. The parent can sit in 

the driver’s seat and observe how easily a child can be hidden from 

view. Make sure rug is smoothed out so as not to create a trip hazard.  

 

Spot the Tot rug should be used on dry pavement. Do not use rug in the 

rain. Following the event make sure to vacuum the rug. Hang rug to dry 

if it becomes damp.  

 

You will be responsible for making arrangements to have the rug returned within 4 business days 

by coordinating delivery to our office or shipping via Fed Ex, USPS or UPS to:  

 

Lisa Blackmon 

325 North Salisbury Street 

Raleigh, NC  27603 

 

In the event of damage, your agency will be responsible for repairs or replacement. If any 

damages or problems occur please report to: lisa.blackmon@ncdoi.gov or call 888-347-3737.  

 


